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Roundtable Theme
This meeting will discuss the following issues:
1. What unique security risks are generated by e-commerce? How does a firm protect

transactions? How does a firm protect its assets? Can intellectual property be
properly protected? Can the most important assets be retained in the firm?



2. What specific accounting and auditing issues occur in internet and e-Commerce
firms? How should activities such as barter advertising, issuance of stocks to
registrants, and cross holdings, be accounted for? Can auditing firms benefit from the
future growth of e-Commerce?

3. Is current financial reporting inadequate for e-commerce? Should investment in
intangible assets be written off as a current expense? Can reasonable comparisons
with non-digital firms be made? Should future growth expectations be incorporated
into financial reports?

4. What is the exposure to future lawsuits? As internet firms expense most
investments, they show accumulated losses. Nonetheless stock prices are high. If
prices decline, does the discrepancy between market values and book values concern
auditors?

The Ross Roundtable provides a forum for "public opinion shapers" -- business writers,
financial analysts, educators, corporate financial executives, regulators, etc. -- to
discuss with policymakers important developments in capital markets and the financial
world. To provide ample opportunity for participants to voice their opinions, the size of
the Roundtable is limited.
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Requirements for participation in program:
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